
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 11/30/2011 7:23:43 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: CPUC December 2011 eNewsletter 

Having problems seeing this email 

Welcome to the December 2011 edition of the California Public 
Utilities Commission's (CPUC) eNewsletter, where you'll find 
information on our outreach to senior citizens, solar projects, and 
more! 

CPUC Reaches Out to Seniors 

The CPUC reached out to senior citizens at events in November to offer 
information about the state's helpful consumer programs. 
•Read the story 

CPUC Begins Penalty Consideration Case Regarding Alleged PG&E Pipeline 
Classification Violations 

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov


The CPUC has opened a penalty consideration case into whether PG&E 
violated CPUC or federal rules regarding pipeline classification. 
•ReacJ the story 

CPUC Moves State Closer to Renewable Power Goals 

The CPUC approves soiar contracts, furthering the state's progress towards 
its renewable energy goals. 

Visit our eg 1 1 inon for more assistance. Consumers 
with utility complaints can call our Consumer Affairs Branch at 1-800-649­
7570. 
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